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Merry Christmas!  Thank you to all of you for the wonderful gift of 
Chamber Bucks!  I look forward to using them here in town! 
 
We had a great last week of 2019 together!  Miss Carrielin brought her 
record of Christmas stories to share with us.  We listened to La Bifana 
which is a story from Italy and The Woodcutter and the Christ Child, a 
story from Germany.   
 
We talked about the Nativity story and created our own stable with 
paper and the manger scene.  They are hanging out in the lobby.   
 
We finished out Santa’s with the help of our 2nd grade reading buddies! 
They turned out so well!  They are hanging in the classroom.   
 
I have a pair of size 4 black snowpants that were left in the closet.  If 
they are yours please let me know!   
 
Have a very Merry Christmas with your families!  I will see you all on 
Thursday, January 2.  I will take care of snack for this day. 
 
Love, 
Miss Cole and Miss Carrielin 
 


